
 

 

Circular 

 

Ref. No. AJU/AD/ENGG/888/2022-23     Date:  08.08.2022 

 

This is to inform all the students of School of Engineering and IT that Department of Engineering is 

going to organize "Engineer’s Day Celebration" on 15th September 2022. All the students are 

requested to attend the same. 

 

 

Coordinators: 

 

Syed Rashid Anwar 

(syed.r@arkajainuniversity.ac.in) 

 

Nivedan Mahato 

(nivedam.m@arkajainuniversity.ac.in)  

 

  Mr. Ashwini Kumar  

                                                                           Asst. Dean 

                                                                                            Arka Jain University, 

      Jharkhand-832108 

Copy for information & necessary action please: - 

1. PS to the Vice Chancellor 

2. PS to the Director 

3. PS to the Registrar 

4. Controller of Examination for information 

5. In charge Web Services for Website 

6. Notice Board  

7. Guard File  
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